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Patrick Berry, ORCF Production Division Director, retired at the end of December 2018.  Please note the following ORCF management updates in both the Production and Asset Management Division:  

· Tim Gruenes, in HUD’s Minneapolis office, has been reassigned as ORCF Production Division Director.  

· Philip Head, in HUD’s Seattle office, has been reassigned as Acting ORCF Asset Management Division Director.
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[bookmark: _Toc1572074]232 HEALTHCARE PORTAL STATUS
ORCF is in the process of transitioning the governance of the 232 Healthcare Portal.  During this transition, the Portal may have reduced functionality.  If you have concerns, please submit them to Lean Thinking. Thank you for your patience as we work through this transition.
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[bookmark: _Toc1572075]REMINDER REGARDING RESERVE FOR REPLACEMENT (R4R) SUBMISSIONS
Lenders are reminded that R4R guidance can be found in Handbook 4232.1, Section III (Asset Management) Chapter 3.2.2 (here).

All R4R transactions submitted via the 232 Healthcare Portal or the 232R4Rrequest@hud.gov email box, require the Lender to certify that each submission has been reviewed for completeness, accuracy, and eligibility.  If you have questions regarding the eligibility of any items, please contact the assigned Account Executive prior to submission.  A list of Account Executive assignments can be found (here). 
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[bookmark: _Toc1572076]POST-SHUTDOWN UNDERWRITING QUEUES
ORCF has now updated the Underwriting Queues and Assignments lists posted on hud.gov to reflect both the SharePoint and Portal application queues.  If you have any questions regarding the information presented, please submit an email to LeanThinking@hud.gov.
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1. Account Executive Facility Assignments - Contact Listing 

Back to top

[image: image001]
Past Lean 232 Updates are available online.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Have questions about the Lean 232 Program? Please contact LeanThinking@hud.gov.
For more information on the Lean 232 Program, check out: http://www.hud.gov/healthcare.
Have your loan servicing colleagues joined our email list? The Email Blasts contain information relevant to them as well. You might suggest they Join here.
We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD. We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any reason. If you wish to be taken off this mail list, please go here.
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